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PVSC Holds Reorganization Meeting  

Tucci and Quintana Re-Elected to Leadership Posts 

 

Newark, NJ – Commissioners Thomas Tucci, Jr., and Luis Quintana were re-elected Chairman and Vice 

Chairman, respectively, at the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission’s (“PVSC”) Annual Reorganization 

Meeting yesterday.  In addition, Commissioner Elizabeth Calabrese was re-elected Board Treasurer.  Albert 

Lukin was re-appointed as the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners.  

 

Commissioners John Cosgrove, James Doran, Joseph Isola, Hector Lora, Brendan Murphy, and C. Lawrence 

Crump, as well as several members of the PVSC management team, were also present at the virtual meeting.  

Commissioner Calabrese has served as a commissioner since 2015, Commissioners Doran and Isola have 

served as commissioners since 2017, and Commissioners Cosgrove, Lora and Murphy have served as 

commissioners since 2019, Commissioner Crump has served as a commissioner since 2023.  

 

“It is an honor to serve as PVSC Chairman and to work alongside a dedicated group of Commissioners. They 

lead with a compelling vision as the agency prepares for the future, while remaining responsive to its 

ratepayers,” said Chairman Tucci, who has been a PVSC Commissioner since 2014 and has held the position of 

Chairman since 2015.  “We are very fortunate to also have an outstanding leadership team and a very talented 

group of employees. Together we can look forward to the future with tremendous confidence.” 

 

“I am pleased to have the opportunity to continue serving with the diligent, hard-working team we have in place 

here at PVSC,” added Vice Chairman Quintana, a PVSC Commissioner since 2015 and the Vice Chairman 

since 2018. “The commissioners, the PVSC leadership team and the entire staff work collaboratively to ensure 

that the fifth-largest wastewater treatment facility in the United States is operated efficiently and effectively.” 
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